
  ATTACHMENT VIII-F 

 

 

ATTACHMENT VIII-F: Additional Paraprofessional Position 

 

Suggested Motion: Move to Approve the Addition of One Paraprofessional 

 

Recommended Action: Approve as presented. 

 

 

 

 

One additional paraprofessional position is being recommended to cover student needs in 

compliance with IEP's. Mrs. Doetch, Director of Special Education, is recommending the position 

due to an increase in IEP minutes for vision and other IEP concerns needed at Manchester 

Elementary, as there are currently not enough staff in the building to cover the increased needs.   

 


